
Elizabeth Kilanowski 
 
My husband and I are on a single family domestic well and we support the efforts of the DOE. We
support a 500 gallon a day use limit on wells and also support metering wells. We would be willing
to have a meter installed on our well. This is the best way to get vital information on usage. We also
support water use efficiency and conservation programs. 
Thank you.
Elizabeth Kilanowski
 


